
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, 0.C. 20456

July 1O, 1991

James R. Landstrom
6300 Madison
Lincoln, NE 68507

Re: Lincoln Goodyear Employees Federal Credit
Union - Educational Requirement (Your Letter
Postmarked May 28, 1991)

Dear Mr. Landstrom:

You have asked about your credit union’s policy of requiring
officials to complete a training program within six months of
being elected. The credit union has already written to us on
this matter; enclosed please find a copy of our response.

Sincerely,
/

/
~ "9 /’l /

James J. Eng~l
Deputy General Counsel
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